

Weekly Newsletter - 'Everyone is an Achiever' - Friday 21.06.24

Message from the Principal - Mrs Cook

What a lovely week at Theddlethorpe Academy, especially since the sun came out and the weather's warmed up. A reminder, now the weather is looking better, to send your child(ren) with a water bottle every day and apply suncream. A sun hat would also be beneficial.

On Friday, a number pupils from different parts of the school participated in activities such as jumping rope and skipping. The skills and abilities that our young people displayed struck me as really impressive. Well done!

Time is not stopping! We are just two / three full weeks away from our dress rehearsals and presenting our end-of-year shows to all the grown-ups. We can't wait for you to watch them - the children are doing a spectacular job of getting into their characters and really trying hard to 'put on a show.'

Year 3 / 4 show - Friday 12th July - 'You Are Special.'
Year 5 / 6 show - Thursday 18th July - 'Treachery at Traitors Quay.'
Mrs. Cook

Sports Day

In the Year of the Olympics, we are pleased to share the date for our annual Sports day which is Friday 28th June. Family members are most welcome to join us to cheer on our athletes and class teams.

All children will require to be in their PE kit for the day. Starting time is 9.15am for 9.30 start.

Please bring any seating and drinks that you need.

Attendance Target 96% Attendance this week 91.9%

Attendance this year so far 93.64%

Please remember that the government and Theddlethorpe Academy expected level of attendance is 96%. The overall attendance level for last week was 91.9%- we can only improve that with your co-operation by ensuring that your child only stays at home if s/he is very unwell. A mild cough or cold is not a reason for them to stay at home. Please also ensure that your child arrives punctually in the mornings - school begins at 8.50 a.m., the gates close at 8.55, and if your child arrives after that time, they will be marked as late.

Reading Books Returned Please ensure that ALL home
reading books are returned to the
Academy by Monday Ist July. We
understand that it is easy to mix
up a school-book with a book from
home but every copy is precious to
us. Consequently, all books need
to be returned to school urgently.
We would really appreciate it if
you could take a look in bedrooms
and bookbags over the week to
make sure that there are none
missing from our school library.

Just a polite reminder that children should be wearing a Theddlethorpe t-shirt, black shorts or dark tracksuit bottoms, trainers and a dark-coloured hoodie (if necessary) for PE. Other than the school logo T-shirt, the clothing should be plain and not have any branded logos or emblems on.

Long hair needs to be tied back, and jewellery is not to be worn. If you are unsure when your child's PE day is, please ask their class teacher.

Water in School

Thank you to all those parents who have been sending water into school each day, as part of our school policy. Drinking water is an important part of our healthy eating policy and it keeps all our pupils well hydrated.

Please ensure water is sent to school in sipper bottles to help avoid spillages and unnecessary distractions during the school day.

If your child wants a drink of juice rather than water during the day, then we would ask you to pack an extra drink for lunchtime only.

Thanks for your co-operation.

Dates for Diary

- Moderation 26th June Ipm onwards.
- Sports day (AM) Friday 28th June
- Year 6 PGL 5th to 8th July 2024
- Career afternoon Year 5/6 Wed 10th July
- Year 3/4 Performance Friday 12th July
- Whole school opening evening meet your new teacher Monday 15th July
- Scooter and Skateboarding day Wed 17th July
- Year 5/6 Performance and presentation Thursday 18th July
- · End of Term Friday 19th July